



THE GOSPEL PROJECT JR. Unit 6.4 Worship God Alone

Date: Sunday November 2, 2025 **Teachers:** Cara P

Bible Passage: Deuteronomy 1; 3:23–4:40 **Key Passage:** Deut 6:4

Props: ** from home: at centre: cut out hearts from construction paper, glue memory pieces to construction paper

REVIEW RULES:

One Mouth speaking at a time (Teacher points to mouths/kids point to their mouths)

Two Hands kept to myself (kids wiggle hands and keep them to themselves)

Two Feet kept to myself (kids cross legs)

Speak Kind words like our God three in ONE!

INTRO: ACROSTIC OF JESUS: "A" is ABLE

LESSON INTRO: *"the story order"* **materials:** (put the pics in order of the story of the O.T)

Our story today is all about remembering God's faithfulness. In our story, Moses reminded the people of what God did. We have something that God's people back then didn't have. We have the Bible and all of God's stories of His faithfulness. We are meant to recite them, repeat them, remember them, rehearse them.

BIBLESTORY VIDEO: Worship God alone

DISCUSSION VIDEO:

Do you think Zack would have been just as excited about his new shirt if he had known it really wasn't one of a kind? Unlike that nifty cat T-shirt, God is truly one of a kind. There is no one else like Him! How should that affect our love for Him and how we worship Him? When you consider people valuable, you talk to them, listen to them, show them love.

KEY PASSAGE VERSE: *"The Lord our God, the Lord is one. Love the Lord your God with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your strength. Deuteronomy 4:6"*

JOINT JR/SR ACTIVITY: *"Remember together"*

Practise remembering: teach the kids the actions of remembering God's faithfulness/so they will be on our hearts: (sit/walk/lie down/get up/ hand forehead/doorposts)

This is what God told Moses to tell His people: "These commandments that I give you today are to be on your hearts. Impress them on your children. Talk about them when you sit at home and when you walk along the road, when you lie down and when you get up. Tie them as symbols on your hands and bind them on your foreheads. Write them on the doorframes of your houses and on your gates.

DISMISS JR. KIDS GR.1

GOSPEL GEMS/REVIEW (depending on age of kids do one or the other)

God is holy; He always does what is right.

There is no one like God.

God brought His people out of Egypt and took care of them.

We worship Jesus because He is God the Son

How long did Moses and the Israelites wander in the wilderness? (40 years)

Where was God leading them? (the promised land)

What did Moses tell the Israelites? ("Worship only God!")

Why should we worship only God? (The Lord alone is God.)

Sing to the tune of "Mary Had a Little Lamb" :

"Holy, holy is the Lord, is the Lord, is the Lord!

Holy, holy is the Lord. He alone is God."

GOD IS HOLY. God always does what is right and good. God sent Jesus because He loves us.

ACTIVITY: "Hunt for hearts" materials: (cut out hearts with #1 on them (make before class))

Write the number 1 on several heart cutouts and hide them in plain sight around the room. Invite toddlers to find the hearts and bring them to you. Each of these hearts had the number 1 on it. There is only one God, who made us and takes care of us. God is holy. People should only worship God!

ACTIVITY: "Wander the desert"

Invite the preschoolers to follow you as you play out the Israelites' wandering through the desert on their way to the promised land. Guide children to repeat your actions. Play out being hot, hungry, and thirsty.

God brought His people to the promised land, but they didn't go in! They didn't trust God to keep His promises. God made them walk in the desert for 40 years. Now the people were back at the promised land. Moses had an important message for them. Today we're going to learn what Moses said to the Israelites

ACTIVITY: "memory game" materials: (pics glued to construction paper)

Match the memory game pieces with the kids, and remind them the pictures that represent God's faithfulness to His people.

OPTIONAL ACTIVITY: "" materials: (object to pass, bean bag or block)

Instruct the preschoolers to sit in a circle on the floor. Start the game by telling something that God has done for you. Then pass the beanbag to the child on your right. Encourage him to tell something that God has done for him or something for which he is thankful. Offer ideas to preschoolers who may struggle to think of something (gave you a family, gives you food to eat, made you to be able to play and run). Continue until the beanbag has traveled completely around the circle.

PRAY: You God alone are God and worthy of our praise. Amen!

FREE PLAY/ COLOURING SHEET/SNACK: